
Dear Parents and Guardians,

Yesterday was a very special day as we continued the work of reconciliation at HJ Cody in a meaningful
way. Clare Butterfly led us through a special flag ceremony, treaty teachings, and shared the history and
significance of a number of different Indigenous dances. There were a number of special guests
including Knowledge Keeper Elder John Sinclair, Mayor Megan Hanson, Associate Superintendent Karyn
Barber, Chinook’s Edge Indigenous lead Carolynne Muncer, TikTok influencer Notorious Cree, Red Deer
Dance Troupe, singers and drummers. Our own students Dashayne Morin and Leland Mitsuing put on an
amazing show for everyone in attendance. I would like to thank our special guests and the teachings they
provided to us. We are all treaty people and it is so important that we continue to build a renewed
relationship with Indigenous Peoples.

        Dates to Remember May 19: TPGP Day, No School
May 22: Victoria Day, No School
May 29: Non Instructional Day, No School

May 30: Athletic Society Meeting - 6:30 PM
June 14: Athletic Awards Ceremony 6-7 PM
June 19: Last day of Classes

Kind regards,

Mike Garrow        
Principal







WANTED:



Community Members, parents and friends to come and join us in our 6th
annual Walk a Mile in Her Shoes on May 31 at 11 am.



How Can You get involved?



Sign up to Walk (TheRed Deer Outreach Center —Events — Walk a Mile Sylvan
Lake). You can also fundraise here (digitally) or donate to our walkers here.
The list is only those students who are fundraising electronically. Others have
signed up at school and are fundraising using the old fashioned paper and
pencil method.

Encourage our kids to get involved. All proceeds from this event go towards
helping women and children escape domestic violence.

Donate a prize (you can even designate what you would like the prize to be
for such as highest fundraiser, best family group, most business involvement
and more).



Come out and help cheer and support in any way that you can. The more the
merrier and it is wonderful to see our students at their element.

Jump Start Program



 Gr. 9-11 students can earn 6 credits and a free chromebook this summer
by completeing the Jump Start program. The program is designed to be
completed independently from June 20th-July 27th where students will

learn more about the Google suites platform. Registration is now open and
closes June 15th. For information and to register, go to:

http://jumpstart.cesdhub.com/

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?tab=rm&ogbl#inbox/WhctKKXwwqhKZqSHJmljhxcprwDLNXLRsnJDdWmZtnQpHFMpPVjdcFtVrlKfGVWpjFfKFBq?compose=fwmvGXFGHPqrFGSQWnrSsSvcSTjXbnMdDfNLMJHjmCJGLDjFbnfGCLkTxPhWPDjbhMlqxTgddDHkpqwJsKcBZQfCHcjWCFtpRLMvKLfwHxXVltzDhqWv&projector=1
http://jumpstart.cesdhub.com/


This year's Walk A Mile in Her Shoes is Superheroes. Students should plan
ahead to create a cape. Material is available in the foods room, but glitter

should be applied elsewhere. 



Fundraising is an important component of this event. Please pick up
fundraising sheets from your Block 2 teachers. There will be prizes for
everyone who raises over $100. Donations of prizes are currently being

accepted if parents or friends have a business that may be willing to
donate.
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Summer School



Parents can now register their students for summer school. Please visit the following
link for information and registration.



https://www.cesd73.ca/programs/summer-school



Summer School Registration Deadline:  Wednesday, June 28



Dates & Times:  July 3-28, 2023, 8:30 a.m. - 12:45 p.m. 

Monday to Friday (daily availability during these hours is required).



Courses Offered:  Grade 10 & 11 core courses, Grade 12 non-diploma courses, CALM,
Psychology, Forensic Science, and some CTS courses.



Typical Daily Workload:  Approximately 6-8 hours.



For More Information email summerschool@cesd73.ca.




https://www.cesd73.ca/programs/summer-school


Rock The Diploma



CESD will cover 50% of the $135 registration fee for any CESD grade 12
student interested in taking one of the courses.  Students/parents will

need to pay the full $135 fee and submit their receipt to CESD to receive
the rebate.  Please scan receipts and email them directly to

lewashen@cesd73.ca.










